
NEWS RELEASE 
10/2/12 

 
 
The Tower Chorale Announces New Season 
 
The Tower Chorale’s 27th season promises to delight and entertain audiences.  Under 
the direction of Patrick Godon, the Chorale is preparing for an exciting concert season.  
 
"Time for Joy”  
Friday, November 30, 2012, 7:30 PM and Saturday, December 1, 2012, 8:00 PM at St. 
John of the Cross Church, 5005 Wolf Road, Western Springs, 60558. Thanksgiving and 
Christmas: two of the most hectic times of the year!  The first concert of our 27th season 
will illuminate the holidays with a burst of joy that is bound to uplift your spirit.  You’ll 
hear sacred and secular Christmas songs in a wide variety of arrangements.  We will be 
accompanied by Dennis Zimmer on both organ and piano, a brass quartet, and joined 
by the St. John of the Cross Youth Choirs.   
 
“Mozart the Great” 
Sunday, March 3, 2013, 3:00 PM at Divine Infant Church, 1601 S. Newcastle, 
Westchester, 60154.  Mozart’s glorious C Minor Mass, “The Great,” ranks among his 
greatest compositions ever written.  It exists as a testament to love.  Complete with 
double choruses and full orchestra, this concert marks the first performance of the work 
for The Tower Chorale.  Not to be missed! 
 
“Songs My Mother Taught Me” 
Saturday, May 11, 2013, 7:30 PM and Sunday, May 12, 2013, 3:00 PM at Nazareth 
Academy Auditorium, 1209 West Ogden Ave., LaGrange Park, IL 60526. If you want to 
treat your mom to something unique for Mother’s Day, bring her to this concert!  We’ll 
explore a wide range of music that celebrates various perspectives of motherhood.  We 
guarantee this will be one of the most memorable Mother’s Days your mom will ever 
have.  
 
For season subscription ticket information, go to www.towerchorale.org. 
 
The Tower Chorale is an 80-voice community chorus comprised of amateur and 
professional singers, including former members of the Chicago Symphony Chorus and 
various community theater and music organizations. Many church choirs are also 
represented. Known for musical diversity, this non-profit organization has been one of 
the premier music groups in Chicago's western suburbs since 1986.  
 

### 
 

For more information or to schedule an interview with a Tower Chorale representative, 
please contact Barbara Miner at 630-654-1362 or email at barbara.miner@earthlink.net. 


